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Dear Immanuel Volunteers, 
 
In spite of the warm weather this week, by God’s grace, we were 
able to nearly finish setting trusses.  Of the 250+ total trusses we 
have 17 30’ pieces left and around 64 little ones over the hallway 
plus 14 on the canopy.  My thanks to the crew for hanging in there 
and doing amazing work on a formidable task!   
 
We started our day after devotion at 6:00 AM to beat the heat a 
bit.  Temperatures are expected to be cooler this week. If we’re not 
too tired, there has also been a game of sheepshead in the evening 
plus a potluck on Friday night. 
  
Our next project will be sheeting the roof, finish sheeting the 
sidewalls, and building and sheeting the parapet wall around the 
perimeter of the roof.  You can see on the pictures that that wall is 
incorporated into the trusses on the front and back but on the end 
walls we have to build a wall to match the height seen there.  When 
all that is accomplished, Dave Wusterbarth will be able to begin 
applying the roofing materials.  Plumbers have already been drilling 
holes in the interior walls and the catch basins were installed in the 
parking lot this week.   
 
Thank you for your interest and service.  God bless! 
  
In His service, 
Elwood Heldt 
507-327-3313 
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